
LEARN TO CODE! 

For 5th-8th Grade Girls 

First time participants only.   

Spring session will be for experienced programmers. 

 

Tuesdays November 1 - December 6 

@ Warren Hills High School Library  

From 5:30- 7:30 

Cost: $60  
(Includes Dinner) 

 

Register at www.tinyurl.com/whgcwg2016 

 

GCWG is run by Warren Hills’ computer science students. 

Questions: contact Daryl Detrick at detrickd@warrenhills.org 

 

 

 

 

 

This activity is not sponsored by the Washington Township School District. 
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